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Title: NATIONAL ACCESSABILITY WEEK

The Committee discussed events to celebrate National AccessAbility Week which is taking place from
May 28 to June 3, 2018.  The Committee discussed arrangements for a site visit to Variety Village in
Toronto on     May 28, 2018.

C. Dillion, Accessibility Co-ordinator advised that National AccessAbility Week will be proclaimed by
the Mayor at a meeting of City Council closer to the date.  Ms. Dillon will forward a draft proclamation
to the Committee for review and comment.

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator proposed an open forum for a future meeting of the Accessibility
Advisory Committee.  Ms. Dillon suggested that the purpose of this meeting would be to obtain
feedback from community stakeholders to assist in developing the City’s Accessible Communication
Campaign.  The Committee agreed to proceed with an open forum stakeholders meeting in the future
to discuss accessibility issues within the community.
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NATIONAL ACCESSABILITY WEEK

The Committee discussed events to celebrate National AccessAbility Week which is taking place from May 28
to June 3, 2018. The Committee discussed arrangements for a site visit to Variety Village in Toronto on May
28, 2018.

C. Dillion, Accessibility Co-ordinator advised that National AccessAbility Week will be proclaimed by the Mayor
at a meeting of City Council closer to the date. Ms. Dillon will forward a draft proclamation to the Committee
for review and comment.

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator proposed an open forum for a future meeting of the Accessibility Advisory
Committee. Ms. Dillon suggested that the purpose of this meeting would be to obtain feedback from
community stakeholders to assist in developing the City’s Accessible Communication Campaign. The
Committee agreed to proceed with an open forum stakeholders meeting in the future to discuss accessibility
issues within the community.
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